
 

 

July 2024 

 

Dear Emmbrook Parents and Guardians, 

 

Welcome to the Emmbrook PTA Lottery which launched in September 2018! 

For just £1 per month you can support your school while also being in with a chance of winning cash!  

How does it work? 

Each applicant will be assigned a number and when we draw the numbers each month, we’ll let you 

know if you’ve won and transfer the money directly to your bank account! It’s so easy to do! The 

Emmbrook PTA Lottery is open to all parents and guardians of Emmbrook School students.  

How much does it cost? 

It costs just £12 per year per number entered, we will draw 9 times - monthly from October to June, 

with a triple draw at Christmas and a double draw in the Summer.  

How do I join? 

If you’d like to join us in our lottery, please read the attached rules and then complete the form at 

the bottom, please email (preferred method) the form back to us at 

pta@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk. Payments can be made by our new payment service, BOPP (this 

is our preferred method - details are in the form, but it’s super easy to do!) or by bank transfer/ 

standing order (details on form). Lottery payments can unfortunately no longer be received by 

Paypal due to a change in their criteria. 

Winnings can be paid to you by bank transfer or Paypal (preferred). Payment and forms need to be 

returned by Friday 20th September 2024 to be included in the 2024/2025 draws. 

 

If you have any questions, please email us at the email address above. We will email you to confirm 

receipt of your details and payment and to confirm your lottery number when we receive all the 

info. We look forward to hearing from you! 

 

Thanks very much.  

Beth Poole, Emmbrook PTA 
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